
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AMEND THE 
CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE OF THE 

CITY OF CORONA 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Corona intends to amend its 

Conflict of Interest Code, (the “Code”).  

The Appendix of the Code designates those employees, members, officers, 

and consultants who make or participate in the making of decisions and are 

subject to the disclosure of the City’s code. The City’s proposed amendment adds 

new positions that must be designated, revises titles of existing positions, deletes 

positions that have been abolished, and includes clarifying language as provided 

by the Fair Political Practices Commission. 

The proposed amended Code will be considered by the City Council on 

December 7, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. at the City of Corona, 400 South Vicentia Avenue, 

Corona, California. Any interested person may be present and comment at the 

public meeting or may submit written comments concerning the proposed 

amended Code. Any comments or inquiries should be directed to the attention 

of Sylvia Edwards, City Clerk, City of Corona, 400 South Vicentia, Corona, CA 

92882: (951)736-2301. Written comments must be submitted no later than 

December 7, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 

The proposed amended Code may be reviewed at, and copies obtained 

from, the Office of the City Clerk. 


